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Department of Finance 
 

Response to Question on Notice 
 

SENATE ENVIRONMENT AND COMMUNICATIONS REFERENCES 
COMMITTEE  

Inquiry into Australia Post 
 

Hearing of  27 April 2021 
 

 
 
Written Question on Notice 4 (Senator Hanson-Young) 
 
Have there been any departmental/Australia Post secondments to work  with third-party 
consultancies on structural reviews or other projects (particularly those discussed in evidence: 
BCG, PwC, McKinsey and KordaMentha)? What officers, level and time seconded?  
 
Similarly, have there been employees of these companies seconded or embedded in the 
department/Australia Post over this time? 
 
 
Response  
 
There have been no secondments to, or from, BCG or KordaMentha by the Department of 
Finance.  
 
Australia Post appointed PwC and McKinsey & Co. Questions related to those appointments 
should be directed to Australia Post.  
 


